

NORTH WARREN REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

Maureen Konecnik, Guidance Administrative Assistant E-mail: mkonecnik@northwarren.org

P.O. Box 410, 10 Noe Road, Blairstown, NJ 07825 Phone: 908-362-8211 Ext. 1501 Fax: 908-362-7839

March 1, 2023

Dear Veteran,

We are very excited to announce that North Warren Regional School will once again be hosting the *Voices of the Veterans*, program on **Thursday**, **May 25**, **2023**. Through *Voices of the Veterans*, it is our ambition to commemorate the Memorial Day holiday by producing a school-wide educational enrichment program that will honor our men and women who have served in the military.

The program will begin with a continental breakfast and morning assembly where veterans will be introduced to the school community. Veterans are invited to join us for lunch and then have the option of visiting individual classrooms during the afternoon where veterans may share their stories of military experiences and reflections with the students.

If you would like to participate as one of our honored guests for the *Voices of the Veterans* program, please complete the attached registration form and return it in the enclosed pre-addressed stamped envelope by Monday, April 3, 2023.

After mailing your registration form, you will receive a confirmation and program agenda. We look forward to your participation in this educational program which we trust will provide students the exposure to a unique and valuable learning experience. Please feel free to contact me with any questions at 908-362-8211, x1501 or mkonecnik@northwarren.org.

Sincerely,

Maureen Konemik

Maureen Konecnik Voices of the Veterans

Attachments Registration Form Pre-addressed stamped envelope